
Stratton St Margaret Neighbourhood Plan  
 

Summary of the representations submitted to 
the independent Examiner 

 
The Draft Stratton St Margaret Neighbourhood Plan was published and consulted on 
by Swindon Borough Council on 13th November 2019 - 3rd January 2019. 
 
12 representations were received in response to that consultation, and provided to 
the independent Examiner. These representations came from (or on behalf of): 

 

Turley (for Castlewood Commercial Properties) 

Gary Llewellyn 

SBC Highways and Transportation 

SBC Planning (Policy, Urban Design, Conservation, S106/CIL) 

Highways England 

Thames Water 

Environment Agency 

Historic England 

Natural England 

 

 

The main issues raised were in relation to: 

 Conformity with the Local Plan 2036 review 

 Time period for the NDP 

 Lack of reference to a live planning application at Catsbrian Farm  

 The need to engage with the Parish Council  

 Location of housing for older people  

 Comments on illustration enhancements 

 Opportunity to identify barriers to active travel 



 Evidence base regarding burial space 

 New proposed policy on new waste water infrastructure 

 SuDS and flood risk mitigation 

 Proposed water efficiency policy 

 

Full copies of the representations can be found at: 

https://www.swindon.gov.uk/info/20113/local_plan_and_planning_policy/650/neighbourhood_planning/3 
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